
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

DATE:     May 6, 2019 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 – Jackson Avenue Ramps Project 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  May 9, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 

 

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding the 

Jackson Avenue Ramps Project.  This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and 

modifies the original specifications as noted.  

 

Question #1: Please provide the date and time prior to the bid to access areas under the existing 

ramps. Most locations are locked and inaccessible. This investigation is critical for pricing the 

demolition due to no existing drawing being provided to date. 

 

Response: The City and Vaughn & Melton will be on site to provide access to the locked areas 

underneath the Jackson Avenue Ramps between 9am and 10am on Tuesday, May 7, 2019.   

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 


